
From: Patricia Lock Dawson
To: Small, Rick
Subject: [External] Resignation with regret
Date: Friday, January 04, 2019 11:45:15 AM

Hi Rick
I regret that I am unable to continue as a member of the Ag Water Rates Task Force beginning
January, 2019.  I have a scheduling conflict going forward on Thursday evenings and will not be able
to attend the remainder of the meetings.  I am taking a class which meets on Thursday evenings
from 7:00 PM to 10:00 PM beginning January 24.
I’d like to suggest Gurumantra Khalsa as my replacement if he is willing.  He is knowledgeable and
committed to ensuring a fair and equitable outcome to the process.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you and best wishes for a productive process,
 
Patricia Lock-Dawson
Principal and Owner
PLD Consulting
pld@pldconsulting.net
www.pldconsulting.net
ph: 951.544.3789
Solutions in Government
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